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In order to promote the safety and welfare of students and others who work on or visit school 

campuses, to encourage the development of safe and responsible driving practices, and to serve 

the general purposes of maintaining a drug and alcohol free school environment, students will be 

granted the privilege of driving and parking on school property only if they are free of the effects 

of alcohol or other illegal or controlled substances. Accordingly, any student who desires to drive 

a vehicle on school property or park on school property may be required to submit to periodically 

or randomly administered sobriety or drug test as a condition to issuance of a permit authorizing 

the operation or parking of a motor vehicle on school grounds. Principals may impose reasonable 

additional conditions or requirements for the privilege of driving or parking a vehicle on school 

property including, for example, conditions relating to maintenance of academic and attendance 

standards and the payment of fees. Principals may also establish priorities for issuance and 

assignment of parking permits. The Board reserves the right to require that sobriety or drug tests 

or screenings be passed as a condition to granting parking or vehicle permits, or privileges 

relating to use of a motor vehicle. Such testing or screening may also be performed whenever a 

school official observes or is made aware of circumstances that provide reasonable suspicion or 

belief that the students has used alcohol, illegal drugs, or other substances in violation of the 

Board’s substance abuse policies. All such testing or screening will be performed in accordance 

with local, state and federal laws, and procedures that are developed by the Superintendent for 

approval by the Board. 
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